
 

 

 

 

 

18th January 2022 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Re: Remote Learning 

Happy New Year to you and your family. I hope your child had a restful break and is now 
settled into their learning for Term 3. 

I am writing to provide you with an update regarding students accessing their work offsite. We 
are aware that there are many potential challenges and disruptions to your child’s learning 
caused by having to isolate or even recover from COVID itself, and we want to make it as 
straightforward as possible for your child to access their lessons if they cannot be in school.  

With this in mind, we are streamlining all online resources so that students will be able to 
access their learning for all subjects in the same place. All subject areas and teachers will be 
using TEAMS to do this, and each class group will have their own online space that they will 
access with a code given by their class teacher. TEAMS can be accessed via the app or 
website on their iPad, phones and desktop computers, but please encourage your child to visit 
the iBar for technical support if they need it. 

In order to support this going forwards, please could you encourage your child to make sure 
they have all of the access codes for each of their classes so that if they are unable to attend 
the Academy they are ready to go with their learning online at home. Personal Tutors will also 
be supporting students to check this in the next week. 

Thank you for your ongoing support with your child this year. If you have any questions or 
would like any support, please contact your child’s Personal Tutor. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Dan Greenwood  

Assistant Principal – Head of Year 10 and 11   

 


